
Hidden Valley Cowboys 

September, 20 2020 Cowboy Match 

The Valley had 25 shooters Sunday and the weather was perfect for Cowboy Shooting, 3 new shooters to the 
Valley, Sarge, Marti Draw, and Bristol Buck. Welcome, we enjoyed shooting with you and hope to see you 
back again. 
 
This match we had 4 Clean shooters, Dog Bite, Ka Adik Krista, Ray’l Gun and Johnny Rebel, Congratulations! 
 
I would like to thank Cayuse Jack and Tommy Two Fingers for helping me out with posse duties and also 
Tommy for side Match’s today, great Cowboy’s always willing to help out when needed. 
 
Krista and Tommy did a fantastic job as always with our lunch, (they have something special for us next 
month). 
 
I have a great posse that helps set up on the Sunday before our shoot thank you, Mike, Triple Threat, Stubby, 

Ya Big Tree, Tommy Two Fingers, and Ka Adik Krista. 

Our last shoot of the season will be on October 18, 2020. Registration opens at 8:15 AM, side Match’s start at 

8:30 AM, and the mandatory safety meeting starts at 9:45 AM, preceding the main match. 

I have special plans for our last shoot of the season and will be posting details soon on our Facebook page 

Hidden Valley Cowboys, something to thank all of the Cowboys and Cowgirls that came out to support the 

Valley on my first season as match director. 

 

Johnny Rebel 
574-349-3764 


